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We Energies
231 W. Michigan St.
Milwaukee, WI 53203

WWW.We-energies.com

May 19, 2016

Subject: ~ Cambridge Phase 4
Work Request# 3821497
N Lake Dr to N Terrace Ave (N Wahl Ave to E Belleview Pl)

Dear We Energies Customer:

As a part of our continuing effort to improve service and reliability, we will soon be rebuilding
overhead electric facilities in your area. This work will involve replacing poles, overhead wires and
other equipment along the route. Please be assured that we will restore any areas disrupted by our
construction once the work is complete, as weather permits.

Before construction begins, tree pruning and brush removal may be needed to provide adequate
clearance around our facilities. When applicable, you will be contacted by a representative to discuss
necessary tree trimming or brush removal.

For your safety, we will have Diggers Hotline locate underground utilities including natural gas,
electric, telephone, cable television, sewer and water. We also need your help to make sure we
don’t dam rivately maintained facilities. To avoid damage to your facilities —
such as MRCMC, propane, sewer and sump pump lines, well, septic
systen@_cl@ﬂggﬁ@— please notify us of their location. It is very important that we are

aware of these facilities. We Energies and/or its agents are not responsible for damage to your
facilities that we are not aware of before our work begins.

To ensure the safety and efficiency of our construction crews, you may experience service
interruptions while the work is being done. We will notify you prior to any scheduled service
interruptions. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

If you have questions, please call me at 262-502-6848 or email Todd.Miller@we-energies.com and
reference the work request shown above. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as
construction takes place in your neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Stk

Todd Miller
Right of Way Agent



